
Dear Archibald Families 

 

You are warmly invited to join our  

SEND Coffee Morning 

Monday 16th September 

8.45-9.45  

in the School portacabin. 

 

Please join us to chat with our 

School SENCO and to  share your  

strategies and experiences with other 

families 

 

*Families & School Together* 


